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PROCLAMATION 

June 22nd to June 28th 

99.3 County FM Radiothon 

 
 
WHEREAS the strength of our community depends on people from different 
geographies and interests coming together with a common Prince Edward 
County identity;  
 
AND WHEREAS 99.3 County FM, our community owned and operated 
volunteer-driven radio station, provides an essential service connecting the 
county with immediate information, daily and in times of crisis.  
 
AND WHEREAS 99.3 County FM enhances the ability of other community 
organizations to deliver information to residents and visitors 
 
AND WHEREAS 99.3 County FM, a not-for-profit organization, depends on the 
support of local residents and businesses to sustain and improve their services to 
the community  
 
NOW THEREFORE I, Steve Ferguson, Mayor of the Corporation of the County 
of Prince Edward, proclaim that the week of June 22nd to 28th 2020 be observed 
as “99.3 County FM Week” in the County of Prince Edward.  I further urge all 
citizens and businesses to give this Radiothon 2020 campaign the greatest 
possible support so that 99.3 County FM can continue to play its role as the “the 
station that Connects the County”. 
 

DATED at Picton this 19th day of June, 2020 

Mayor Steve Ferguson 
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